
Dear Valued Guests, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you about our newly 

implemented dining standards designed to enhance your on-site experience. 

New Dining Standards: 

• All meals will be served using locally sourced ingredients. 

• Our staff has undergone additional training in food safety and customer service. 

• We have introduced a plant-based menu option available daily. 

• Dining areas will now feature enhanced cleanliness protocols. 

• Feedback stations will be available for you to share your dining experience. 

Your comfort and satisfaction are our top priorities. We appreciate your continued support and 

look forward to serving you under these new standards. 

Warm regards, 

The Management Team 


